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December 2023 - February 2024

We pray all of you had a wonderful Christmas and have had a very happy start to your New Year. We were able to
spend most of the month of December in our home church and celebrate the most wonderful season when we remem-
ber our Savior’s birth so many years ago. We are always reminded and humbled of the purpose for which He came to
die and save us from our sins. We were thrilled to be with our home church family as well as our families. In knowing
how busy this year of 2024 is going to be with our deputation travels, time with our families is very important.

As of January 1st, we have officially begun deputation full time, and what a busy two months it has been. By the end of
February, we will have had the privilege of being a part of services at 13 different churches.

God has blessed us with a very full calendar for these next few months, and the following months are filling up quickly.
It has been such a blessing to meet so many new people and enjoy Christian fellowship as we have travelled. We have
been so honored by the love we have been shown at each church in which we have been. We are so appreciative of
everything each of you has done for us. Praise the Lord we have reached about 35% of our total needed support!

We celebrated Henry’s 5th birthday in January with our family, and we are anticipating Miss Kennedy’s 1st birthday
next month. It is so hard to believe how fast this year has passed. | think being on deputation and traveling so much the
past 6 months has only made the time pass even more quickly. Caroline and Henry are adjusting to life/school on the
road. Each place we go it seems that our schedule must adapt to the service schedules. What a blessing it is to
homeschool and know our children are learning their basics. They also have the opportunity to be involved in so many
church services and activities.

* Please continue to pray for us and our current ministry of deputation.

* Please pray we will see souls saved, more missionaries called, and that God’s children will be uplifted in something
that is said or done.

* Please pray for safety as we continue to travel. We had a minor hit and run situation in Atlanta in January as we trav-
elled from Georgia to Tennessee for meetings, but thankfully no one was hurt. We are still able to drive our vehicle,
and we are working with our insurance for it to be repaired soon.

In His Service,
John David Williams and Family

Contact: John David & Sabrina Williams ph 678-414-4654 johndavidwilliams@mwbm.org n williamsfamilynetherlands
Sending Church: Calvary Baptist Church 1975 Highway 82  Statham, GA 30666 Pastor Matt Dibler

Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517 ph 706.654.2818




